
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
19 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Extra Bank Holiday during the 2021-22 Academic Year 
  
You will no doubt be aware that there is an extra bank holiday in 2022. This has been designated to 
celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, after 70 years of service to the country and commonwealth. 
 
The date set for the extra public holiday is Friday 3 June, with the late May Day Bank Holiday taking 
place on Thursday 2 June to provide for a four-day weekend to mark the occasion. 
 
As the extra bank holiday falls within the summer half-term break, the government has asked schools 
to nominate an additional day during term time so that students and members of staff also benefit 
from the extra day’s holiday. 
 
We therefore wanted to inform parents and carers, of this change, so that you can plan accordingly. 
Broadstone First and Broadstone Middle School have chosen to add this additional bank holiday onto 
the end of the school year, celebrating on Wednesday 20 July. Therefore, the end of the summer term 
will now be on Tuesday 19 July 2022.  
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
Dawn Wilks  Rebecca Wood    
Executive Head   Head of School                      
  


